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Red Roses may be the traditional flower for the coming celebrations on Valentine's Day
and, we confess that we don't yet have a cycle tour through fields of roses but, when the
lavender fields of Provence are in full bloom, there's little to compare with the incredibly
intense mix of sights, sounds and smells. if you are there as harvest has just begun,
some of those senses can become even more heightened.

We will be back in those fields again this summer and, best of all, sharing a little of that
time with customers who will be experiencing their cycling adventure through the
lavender for the first time.

As well as returning to the lavender, we are looking forward to the return of customers
who feel like they have become friends. Our season bookings already appear to have a
family friendly theme with both new and returning families coming to Provence and
across France. We love to share in the experience of families with young children,
discovering that cycling holidays really don't need to be too challenging an adventure
and so, our wonderful Weehoo (pictured above) will definitely be seen out on the trail in
2020. If you would like help in planning a family adventure then, just give us a call.
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Win a Fellow Velo Holiday
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Win a Fellow Velo four day cycling holiday
for two in Provence in Autumn 2020.

(May be deferred to 2021.)

From your local arrival in Eastern Provence,
we will transfer you into Provence Verte for
up to four great cycling days between the
villages of Tourtour, Cotignac and Lorgues,
staying in some of our very favourite
chambres d'hotes.

We will tailor the cycling days to your own
ability and wishes and, they can be built
around your local arrival and departure
timings.

Of course you could add more days to the
tour and even book for friends and family
to join you on the holiday.

Entries close on the 31st March 2020

See the entry details here;
www.fellowvelo.com/win-a-cycling-holiday
Good Luck!

Fellow Velo Holiday Availability

Our cycling season calendar is booking
up but, we still have some dates available,
particularly in Provence in September and
October.

If you are thinking of a cycling holiday in
France this summer (and don't want to
leave it to winning our holiday
competition), just give us a call or

send us an email.

Jane and Andy,
Fellow Velo
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Pedalling Poetry or Prose.. . .
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Everything about The Third Policeman is
mysterious, in the words of the first
policeman, Sergeant Pluck, “That is a great
curiosity, a very difficult piece of puzzledom,
a snorter”.

In the great central scene where the
policemen take the narratorto eternity,
which is up a country lane and deep
underground, accessible only by lift, a
labyrinth of metal chambers and
passageways punctuated by doors like
those of ovens or safe-deposit boxes, with
many wires and pipes overhead and on the
walls many clocks, gauges, levers and
wheels. When the narrator sarcastically
suggests that cycling would be the only way
to get round this place, Sergeant Pluck
smiles, as though at a child, and opens one
of the oven doors to reveal a brand-new
bicycle with a three-speed gear.

Contact Us:

.| 07811 285021
@] info@fellowvelo.com
%! www.fellowvelo.com
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